
COUNTY OF GREENE 

 TOWN OF NEW BALTIMORE  

3809 COUNTY ROUTE 51 

HANNACROIX, NY  12087 

 

 
 

TO: The Daily Mail   FROM:  Barbara Finke, Town Clerk   

                    Marjorie Loux, Deputy Town Clerk 

           Diane Jordan, Deputy Town Clerk 

 

DATE:  March 27, 2017   PHONE:  (518) 756-6671 

      FAX:         (518) 756-8880 

 
Please publish for seven days.   

 

The Town of New Baltimore is seeking applicants for the Memorials Committee to plan for the 

annual ceremony.  Applicants are invited to send a letter of interest to Councilmember Shelly 

VanEtten, 3809 County Route 51, Hannacroix, NY 12087, svanetten@townofnewbaltimore.org, or 

call 756-3517 with questions by April 7, 2017. 
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